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FROM: THE OFFICE OF SENATOR BOB DOLE
NEW SENATE OFFICE ELDG.

WASHINGTON D.C.

(202) 225-89u46

FOR_IMMEDIATE RELEASE d;jgﬁ‘:l/’

WASHINGTON D.C., JULY 26, 1971 -- U.S. Senators Bob Dole and James Pearson

and Representative Joe Skubitz of Kansas announced today that the Dept. of
the Air Force has axarded a contract for $l,15h,350.00 to General Electric
in Arkansas City.. The contract is for overhaul and modification of J85-GE

aircraftsengines and is to be performed at Arkansas City.





